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Supreme Court of Delaware Postpones July Bar Exam 

 
The Supreme Court of Delaware announced today that, due to the ongoing public 
health emergency arising from the COVID-19 pandemic, the Delaware bar 
examination will not be administered on July 27 – 29, 2020 as previously scheduled.  
The examination is rescheduled to September 9-11, 2020.  Further details will be 
available later this week on the Delaware Board of Bar Examiners Website 
https://courts.delaware.gov/bbe/ 


